
 

  

 

North Maple Regional Park’s tobogganing hill remains closed for the season 
 
Due to ongoing construction at North Maple Regional Park, the tobogganing hill and existing 
facilities within the park remain closed throughout the 2024 winter season. The City is working to 
open the tobogganing hill to residents for winter 2025. Access to some trails will be restricted 
until the spring. Please exercise caution and respect on-site signage, fencing and barriers when 
visiting the park. 
 
Check vaughan.ca/NMRP regularly for project updates and more information.  
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/north-maple-regional-park-nmrp

